Many thanks to Crazy Quilters.

I would like to express my heartfelt appreciation on behalf of myself and my
Veteran Patriot Brothers who received Quilts of Valor in a recent presentation at
the Mukwonago High School. It is always unexpected but appreciated when we
receive thanks for our service to the country we love and are so proud of. We were
all young men not knowing what we were in for when we began our service to our
country. Every veteran | speak with says they were proud to serve and would
gladly do it again. This acknowledgment was an unexpected pleasure that we will
cherish for the rest of our lives. The love and professionalism it took to make these
fine tokens is remarkable.

Heartfelt Thankful

Wayne E. Ray



